
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 

 
 
7th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
REMEMBRANCE DAY – FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2022 

As a mark of respect and to show our gratitude to those who served and are serving our country, we are 
holding a whole school display for Remembrance Day in the school hall.  Parents/carers are welcome to 
come and visit after school on Friday 11th November 2022. 

We would appreciate parents/carers to provide any photographs of relatives prior to that date that 
have/or are serving in the armed forces in their uniform to add to the display, please could these be 
brought into the office by Thursday 20th October 2022 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards 

 

G Padfield 
Headteacher 

Mapplewell Primary School 
Headteacher, Mrs G Padfield 
Greenside Avenue, Staincross, 
Barnsley S75 6BB 
 
Telephone: Barnsley (01226) 381273 
Fax: Barnsley (01226) 381272 
 
www.mapplewellprimary.org.uk 


